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The University of Vermont Spatial Analysis Lab has drone teams available to survey flooding

and damage. There is no charge for this service. Email ADM.2023floods@vermont.gov to

request a drone survey. Requests will be evaluated by the Vermont Agency of Digital

Services. Find a fact sheet about UVM’s drone support at https://go.uvm.edu/tmuzx.

The Vermont Center for Geographic Information (VCGI) has created a flood imagery web app

using aerial photos collected by UVM, VTrans, volunteers, and the Civil Air Patrol. See the

map at https://2023flood.mapvt.com. This map can be useful for helping determine the extent

of flood damaged areas.
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